Town of Wareham

Marine Resources Commission
Meeting date: FeBruarle, 2016
Attendees: Warren Hall Jr, Don jepson, Dick Wheeler
The meeting opened at 7:00 PM
The meeting notes for the January meeting were read and approved.

The main objective of the the meeting was to review and discuss the proposed waterways bylaws 3
pages that the harbormaster handed out at the January MRC meeting. In an e-mail sent out by the

harbormaster on the afternon of the meeting {February 10™) the harbormaster indicated that he was not
abfe to attend.

Some discussion was held regarding the waterways bylaws proposet changes, but without the
harbormasterin attendance to answer questions, it was more speculative than constructive so it was
determined that further discussion on the subject was not advisable.

The e-maif that was sent from the harbormaster reca pped status of many of the projects he and his
department were working on. The e-mail was reviewed by those present and the meeting was )
adjourned at 7:30 PM.

I attest these are the true MRC minutes of the meeting held February 10, 2016.
/("f;cw'f/ / //" '
Donald H. fepson, Chairman

Please cc: Board of Selectmen, Harbormaster Office.




